
 

Delegation Request 
 
Delegation’s Information: 
 
Mathew Coady has requested an appearance before the Regular Meeting of Council. 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
 
Delegation Details: 
 
The requested date is December 19th, 2022 
 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of the Presentation: The importance of sustainable procurement guidelines that 
consider chemical ingredients. 
 

The presentation will convey the importance of developing procurement guidelines that 
will assist with reducing toxic chemicals in the goods procured by the City of Nanaimo 
as part of its Sustainable Procurement Policy. The presentation will briefly convey the 
sources of some of these chemicals, impacts municipal wastewater and aquatic 
receiving environments, and how other jurisdictions are tackling this problem. 
 


